

Mr Paul Hughes President of MAWA P.O BOX 985 SOUTH FREMANTLE. W.A 6162

22nd August, 2014

Dear Paul,

It is intended to un-veil 3 plaques on the Col Junner memorial wall on Sunday 7th September at 2.30 pm followed by a B.Y.O social get together. Of specific interest to members of the Master's Athletic Association is a plaque in honour of Antoniette Shaw.

All members of the Masters are welcome to attend.

The committee of the West Australian Marathon Club look forward to you attending.

Yours sincerely

John Pettersson Vice President